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Dear Parents        20

th
 May 2016 

 

A reminder that we have the clothes recycling collection on Monday morning at 9 a.m., 

please leave your bags at the top of the car park by the disabled parking bay when you 

come to school.  

 

Music lessons – if you would like your child to start or continue instrumental music 

lessons in September you need to apply to DASP music by half term (next Friday 27
th

 

May).  Please visit the DASP website at www.dasp.org.uk/daspmusic.htm or telephone 

01305 259721 for more information. 

 

We are looking forward to a fun quiz this evening, you can still buy tickets on the door 

if you have not bought yours - £5 each, the doors open at 7 p.m.  

 

‘Wig Wednesday’ for Clic Sargent Children’s cancer charity is this coming 

Wednesday, your child is welcome to bring a wig from home, or make one in class out 

of paper and card (we have some templates for this).  Please bring in a donation on the 

day.  We will have a special assembly in the morning, Joy Morley from Clic Sargent is 

coming to school to talk to the children. 

 

Singing club will run on Thursday after school, it is not cancelled.   

 

We have had some information about a Plymouth Diocese Catechetical Summer 

Camp for children in Years 3 – 6 running from 31
st
 July – 5

th
 August, to be held at 

Grangehurst, Buckfast Abbey.  The cost for the week is £140.  Application forms and 

more information is available from the school office, please ask for a pack if you are 

interested. 

 

We will have a book fair in school after half term from Tuesday 7
th

 (p.m.) until Tuesday 

14
th

 June.  This will be in the hall before and after school, please come along and have a 

browse. 

 

George Beedell is wondering if anyone would like to be a marshall for the 

‘Puddletown Plod’ on Sunday 12
th

 June from 9 a.m. based at St Mary’s Middle 

School, Puddletown.  This event is a half marathon and is part of the Dorset Road Race 

League.  Please contact her on 07899 992005 or gbeedell@outlook.com if you are able 

to help. 

 

Another reminder that we have Fr Barry in school next Friday for Mass at 10.30 a.m.,  

All welcome.   The children finish at the normal time for half term and return on 

Tuesday 7
th

 June. 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
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